
Date: May 21, 2020, August 6, 2020 

 
Dear Parent: 

 

 As of August 6, the State of NJ has not allowed any deadline 
extensions for health records, including immunizations and physicals.  

I am accepting records via email, fax, mail, and drop off at school. All 

pre-K students need the following items: 
 

 _X_ Physical Exam (form attached on web site)   

 _X_ Immunization Records 
 __ DTP 

 __ Polio     By 1st day of school  

 __ MMR     

 __ Varicella 
 __ Hepatitis B 

 __  Proof of residence 

 __ Birth certificate 
  

 For incoming 6th graders:                       

 __ Meningococcal immunization 
 __ TDAP 

 

 For Pre-K students: 
 _X_ Flu –      By December 31, 202 

 
  If your child has already had the immunizations (or physical 

examination), please send in the documentation.  If your child has not 

had the immunization (or physical exam), please make an appointment 
ASAP and let me know the date of the appointment (must be on 

physician letterhead).  Up-to-date immunizations are required by law.   

 
 Thank you and if you have any questions, please call me at 783-

1086 X1. 

 
       Lisa Corrigan, RN 

       School Nurse 


